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DO NOT CLOSE DOWN OUR HEALTH FOOD STORES! m-O22N- 15 1 

Bill and Jan Tache' 

Dear Dr. Yetley. - 

PLEASE do not close down our health food stores. Please do not allow our freedom to take vitamins, minerals, and herbs 
to be controlled by anyone except our own selves. 

It is unthinkable to a free people that this is even allowed to be considered. It is unthinkable that it has already happened 
in Europe. 

IT MUST NOT HAPPEN HERE!!!!!!I 

Bill and Jan Tache' 
El Cerrito, California 


